tiffanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com> September 13, 2011 5:18 PM

and 2 more

follow up to Dr visit

September 13, 2011

John,

1 am writing to you in request of three items | would like an immediate response to.

1) 1am requesting a copy of the incident report Brian wrote while | communicated the incident regarding my knee injury that occurred on June 28,
2011,

2) The next request | am requiring is a copy of my evaluation written by Brian that was given to me and signed in August 2011

3) The last item | am inquiring about is the most important. | need to know if you are going to honor the 2900.170 Salary Continuation for Qualified
Workers Compensation Claim.

My next scheduled appointment is on Tuesday October 11t | will forward the corresponding results of that appointment. In the mean time if you
can accommodate Dr. Murata'’s restrictions | will be happy to return to work.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson




